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The events surrounding Jessica Ridgeway’s disappearance and death have grieved both members 
and staff at Foothill’s Community Church beyond words.  Our hearts have been broken for the 
Ridgeway family and for the teachers and students at Witt Elementary. 
 
Yesterday, church staff were informed that Austin Reed Sigg may have attended Warehouse:180, a 
Foothills ministry for junior high and high school students, a few years ago. Our staff have researched 
this matter and can confirm that in 2007, Austin did attend Warehouse:180 on a consistent basis. 
While none of our current staff members know the Sigg family directly, we are praying for them during 
this incredibly difficult time.  
 
Founded in 1988, Foothills, located in Arvada, CO and is a community church with a weekly average 
attendance of 1,100 people.  Steve Harling currently serves as the lead pastor and has been since 
September 2007.  Warehouse:180 is a ministry that has been, and continues to be, a powerful force 
for hope and healing in our city to approximately 250 students from 7th – 12th grade. 
Additional information about Foothills Community Church can be found at www.foothillsonline.org 

 
#### 

 
Foothills Community Church: passionately loving God & radically loving others. 

 


